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Letter of Commitment 

 

 
As a subsidiary of BP PLC, AMPLY Power chooses to submit BP’s CEO statement of support 
from the most recent COP in lieu of a Letter of Commitment. This is allowed per the UNGC 
Application Guidelines.  
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10 November 2021 

 

 

H.E. António Guterres Secretary-General United Nations   
New York, NY 10017 USA  

 
 
 

Dear Secretary-General,  

bbpp’’ss  ccoonnttiinnuueedd  ccoommmmiittmmeenntt  ttoo  tthhee  pprriinncciipplleess  ooff  tthhee  UUNN  GGlloobbaall  CCoommppaacctt  

Once again, I am pleased to affirm our support for the ten principles of the UN 
Global Compact and update you on how we are putting them into action at bp.  

The challenges of COVID-19 continue, and over the past year, we have worked 
extra hard to support the mental and physical health and wellbeing of our own 
employees, as well as some of the most vulnerable people in the communities 
where we live and work. At the same time, we have made good progress with the 
plans we announced just before the pandemic to fundamentally transform bp.  

Since our last communication on progress, we have been working to embed our 
sustainability frame, launched earlier this year, which connects our purpose and 
strategy to three areas of focus: getting to net zero, improving people’s lives and 
caring for our planet. We plan to provide more detail on this in our next sustainability 
report in early 2022.  

The frame reinforces the need to integrate sustainability into everything we do – 
our operations, our governance and our culture. It also helps us find the partners 
we need to shape the future together – partners we need to drive progress where 
we may not have the skills ourselves. And just as we have benchmarks to track our 
financial performance, we now have benchmarks to track our sustainability 
performance.   

More details of this and other progress are set out in our annual communication to 
the UN website, and also on bp.com/reportingcentre.  
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Bernard Looney  FREng  
 Chief Executive Officer 
 

 



 
 

 

At bp, we believe we have an important contribution to make as part of the global 
movement for a just transition, more equitable society and a cleaner environment.   

Thank you for your tireless leadership.   

 

Bernard Looney  


